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X UNIVERSITY OF ARTS AND SCIENCE
NEW YORK, 10010-4046
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
Dear Mr. Brown
I have read the information with great interest on your website about the college offering a Bachelor of Computer Science and Engineering degree study program. Through this introduction letter, I would like to apply for enrolment in this course. In June 2019, I completed my diploma studies at the Chicago College. My diploma was focused on science subjects such as statistics and the sciences. I have now decided to take more advanced courses in chemistry and Biology available in order to challenge myself. In addition, this will help me to prepare for your study program. I am confident that I will succeed in my studies because I have the passion and commitment to do well in science subjects. 
I have a particular interest in computer science since around 2015 when I encountered computer coding to create websites while in high school. From there on, I was excited and started working on small website design and development on my own. I have learned some codes from various languages through the Yale College lectures that are accessible online for free. I believe working on computer codes has helped me to be creative because I have previously struggled to improve my creative skills in other fields such as painting. For that reason, I have a sense of achievement once I write a piece of computer code.  
To further improve my skills, in September 2018, I was recruited on an internship program for a month at Dread Software Company in Texas, where I worked together with the IT supervisor. During this month, I was assigned to create a database of customers for the company. It was at this time that I came across SQL programming for the first time. This month of work provided me with the opportunity to learn something about SQL and databases. The experience has just given me a better understanding of computer science.  
While in high school, I made sure that I was involved in the science club, participating in several events. After completing my first year, I was elected to become a team leader responsible for delegating tasks and organizing science events. I learned that working as a team can bring positive outcomes. At home, I carried out building my first computer and assembled a server. This was an invaluable experience because I started understanding how a computer works.   
In regards to enrolling for your program, I intend to combine the knowledge I have gained throughout the years and try to understand better everything possible about computer science and engineering.  My main interest has been more on software than hardware. I feel this is the ideal route for me to take because I find joy in solving problems.  
I hope that you will find my capabilities and passion for being a proper fit for the computer and engineering study program at your University. I look forward to your positive response so that I can begin my studies.                
Respectfully
Andy Brown
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